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Ref: LWA/SME  
 
22 March 2023 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Re: Year 9 Human Papillomavirus (HPV) Vaccination 
 
I am writing to you to inform you that the immunisation team will be visiting Plume Academy on 
Wednesday 19 April 2023.  
 
Please find attached a letter detailing the vaccinations and further information regarding the 
diseases they protect your child from. 
 
Included in the letter is a link to the consent form. This must be completed by Monday 17 April 
2023 to ensure your child is able to be vaccinated at the arranged session. 
 
 
Your sincerely, 
 
 
 
Mrs L Wakefield 
First Aid Administrator 
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